JEANETTE NEWMAN
13969 13 MILE ROAD, APT 8
WARREN, MI 48093

NIOSH Docket Office
Robert A. Taft Laboratories
Mail Stop C34

4678 Columbia Parkway
Cincinnati, Ohio 45226

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing in support of the proprosed rule on respiratory protective devices
published in the Federal Register on May 24, 1994 (42CFR Part 84 Fed Register Vol
59, No 99, pp. 26850-26893). I believe that the proposed three levels of minimum
efficiency performance standards describing filter elements as Type A filters
(99.97%), Type B filters (99%) and Type C filters (95%) will enable us to safely
utilize a wider variety of respirators.

I appreciate the opportunity to respond to the proposal.

Sincerely,

anette Newman
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